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Ottawa August 21st 1908.

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 19th. What you say about A.G.Cardwell is noted.

The desire of the Department remains as stat

-ed in letter of the 15th instant,and is that all

possible steps be taken for the conviction of those who

are la ullng liquor to the Indians in cour Superintendency.

From other sources it has come to appear that I have

no doubt you are aware intoxicants are being too verbly

obtained by Indians along the coast of theocqian Bay.

Your obedient servant

Powh

Acting Deputy Superintendent General

of Indian Affairs

D.J. Salonald Esq

Indian Superintendent

Parry Sound.Ont.
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